
EPC Meeting  
March 25, 2021 

Start 1pm 
Attendees: Provost Cindy Speaker, Asst. Professors Lindsay Burwell and Patti Goebel, and 
Professor Ernie Olson  
 
Discussion of the Program Assessment Rubric. 

• Feedback from EPC will be sent to Major Chairs on March 31st.  
• Lindsay will continue to draft the letter for that email.  
• Education Feedback will be different and will not follow the rubric as all other programs 

do due to rigorous requirements from NYSED.  
• EPC’s Faculty Members will meet Tuesday, March 30th to complete work needed to send 

on to the program chairs.  
 
Discussion of the importance of the Curriculum Maps.  

• Allows overview in Assessments. 
• Will be helpful when starting the first round of Program Review in the fall.  

 
Next Thursday’s Meeting EPC will shift to the Program Review Rubric which will need to be 
completed by the end of spring semester.  
 
End 1:54pm 
Submitted: P. Goebel  
 


